
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO

OFFICE OF THE CLERK

RE: Main Office Court Closing

Please be advised that tomorrow, Tuesday April 14, 2009, our Main
Office located in San Juan will be closed to the public from 12:00 PM to
2:00 PM.

The closing will not affect the court’s electronic filing system.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 13th day of April, 2009.

Celestino Matta-Méndez, Esq.
Clerk of the Court
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